Town of Stonington

K-12 Building Committee

Special Meeting Agenda
October 9, 2013
7:00 pm
Wequetequock Fire Station

The K-12 Building Committee met with the Board of Finance to discuss the request for up to \$50,000 to hire an architect.

The K-12 Building Committee presented information regarding the need to improve elementary schools, estimated project costs, and architect cost estimates to prepare plans needed to hold a town-wide referendum.

No action was taken by the K-12 Building Committee at this meeting.

Julie Hølland, Secretary